

From: [Monteith, Emily](#)
To: "[Travis Stills](#)"; [Diaz Toro, Diana](#); ostnrranrd@gwtc.net
Cc: [Baer, Lorraine](#); [Jamerson, Kellee](#); [Paul Nickens](#); [Jeffery C. Parsons](#)
Subject: RE: Re: Dewey-Burdock ISR Activities
Date: Friday, June 15, 2018 10:56:01 AM

Travis,

We are concerned that it is now a full week into this crucial site survey period – where we had expected to have made significant process in actually implementing the survey activities - and the staff still does not have complete information regarding the Tribe's position on the survey effort. The staff accommodated the Tribe's request last Friday afternoon to change the schedule and activities for the field survey efforts. The staff is concerned that the Tribe expects the staff to do so again today, again without a complete understanding of the Tribe's position.

The staff will be making a decision about whether to proceed with any further fieldwork efforts next week by noon ET today. If we don't have the Tribe's updated cultural resources survey proposal by noon ET today, the staff will have to base that decision on the version presented to the staff on Tuesday evening and the comments provided to the staff by the Tribe's advisory council on Wednesday afternoon. Either way, we expect we will be in touch with you again this afternoon, hopefully with this promised new information in hand.

Emily

From: Travis Stills [<mailto:stills@frontier.net>]
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 5:35 PM
To: Diaz Toro, Diana <Diana.Diaz-Toro@nrc.gov>; ostnrranrd@gwtc.net
Cc: Monteith, Emily <Emily.Monteith@nrc.gov>; Baer, Lorraine <Lorraine.Baer@nrc.gov>; Jamerson, Kellee <Kellee.Jamerson@nrc.gov>; Paul Nickens <pnickens@scainc.com>; Jeffery C. Parsons <wmap@igc.org>
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Dewey-Burdock ISR Activities

Diana, Emily,

I need to leave the office to attend to threats posed by the 416 Fire and Kyle has been in the field today on other matters. We expect to have the updated draft to you tomorrow morning.

Perhaps we can schedule a time in the early afternoon Friday to discuss NRC's response on the updated OST proposal. On the call, we can also discuss adjustments to the June 8 schedule for the week of June 18 to reflect the progress made this week.

My schedule is open Friday, so I will leave it to others' availability to set a call.

Thanks,

Travis

On 6/14/2018 2:02 PM, Diaz Toro, Diana wrote:

Hello Mr. White,

I understand that you will be providing us this afternoon with a new version of the Tribe's June 12 cultural resources survey proposal for the Dewey-Burdock ISR site. Because the NRC staff is still determining how to respond to the June 12 proposal, we would like to consider your revised document before doing so. Given our expectation of this new information from the Tribe this afternoon, and without knowing the nature of those changes, we do not plan to conduct any activities at the Dewey-Burdock ISR site tomorrow. We are letting the other invited Tribes know this as well. We look forward to receiving the information you have indicated you will be sending us today.

Thank you,
Diana

Diana Díaz-Toro
NRC Project Manager
301-415-0930
Diana.Diaz-Toro@nrc.gov

--

~~~~~  
Travis E. Stills  
Energy & Conservation Law  
1911 Main Avenue, Suite 238  
Durango, Colorado 81301  
[stills@frontier.net](mailto:stills@frontier.net)  
phone: (970) 375-9231

This is a transmission from a law office and may contain information which is privileged, confidential, and protected. If you are not the proper addressee, note that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please destroy it and notify this office immediately.  
~~~~~